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FLYNN ENGINEERING SERVICES, P.A.

CIVIL ENGINEERS November 12,2013

241 COMMERCIAL BLVD.
LAUDERDALE-BY-THE-SEA, FL 33308

PHONE: (954) 522-1004
FAX: (964) 522-7630

www.flynnengineering.com

Ron Hoggard

Principal Planner

CITY OF DELRAY BEACH
100 NW 1* Avenue

Delray Beach, Florida 33444

Re: DELRAY PLACE
FES #12-1005.00
City Requested No U-Turn Sign

Dear Ron:

This letter is to confirm that the No U-turn sign requested by the City in the
median of Federal Highway to prevent southbound U-turns at Tropic Isle
Boulevard has been added to plan sheets C1.0 and C1.1 of the approved plans and
will be constructed under FDOT Permit 2013-A-496-0017.

If you have any questions or require additional information, please call.

Sincerely,

FLYNN ENGINEERING SERVICES, P.A.
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Dennis R. Shultz, P.E.

Project Engineer
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